April Newsletter

• On Thursday 2nd April we should have been celebrating our third birthday so it's a big **HAPPY BIRTHDAY BUDDIES!**

Our surprise entertainment and birthday cake will have to wait until another time.

- Happy birthday this month also goes to David Robbins, Ann Harrison, Sylvia Valentine, Charles Spowage, Sheila Peet, Margaret Smith, Brian Sales, Bettine Clark, Elaine Ellis and Jimmy Fletcher.
- We are very sad to announce that our founder member and the reason for setting up Buddies, Alan Dawkins has recently passed away. Our thoughts and love go to his widow Chris.
- Sadly, another member Donald Duckering has passed away and we send our deep condolences to his widow Janet.
- In these unprecedented times, please be aware of various scams regarding the
 coronavirus. Fraudsters will attempt to get recipients to disclose personal or financial
 information which they will then use for their own fraudulent purposes. Check out the
 following website for up to date information and advice on scams.

www.friendsagainstscams.org.uk

- We hope you are all staying at home and keeping safe. We will keep in contact by telephone every week to make sure you are all ok.
- The April edition of Nettleham Matters is available to view online at www.tucann.co.uk our article can be found on page 8.
- Please check our Facebook page Buddies Dementia Café Nettleham for updated information.
- If you are ordering items from Amazon, remember if you use the Smile Amazon site and select Buddies as your charity ,we will receive 0.5% of the net purchase price.

•	Thought for the month -
	We can't help everyone, but everyone can help someone.

STAY AT HOME, KEEP WASHING YOUR HANDS AND STAY SAFE.